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Well aware that IMV has changed through its recruitment policy and strategy in the recent 
years, I feel that the post Music and Society can be dropped. This post is now redundant by 
the recent popular music appointee, as well as the specialist interests of a number of other 
colleagues. Given the drain on resources as a result of RITMO, I feel that the areas related to 
production and technology need to be prioritized and boosted. Otherwise I am fully 
supportive of the ranking of posts as they stand on the list today. 
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